
Cambridge School 

Weekly Newsletter 

Friday 5th July 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Firstly, apologies for the delayed publication of the newsletter due to 
staff absences. This will be a double edition week so watch out for part 
2 on Friday when normal service will resume! The delayed publication 
means that I can report on Cambridge sporting success at the  
weekend. On Saturday, Cambridge School proudly represented QPR 
at the Premiership Disability Cup held at the Chelsea training ground 
in Surrey.  We fielded a mixed gender team comprising Liam  
Passmore, Billi-Mae McKee, Shantaiyah Charles-Thomas, Aiden  
Worley, Connor Matthews and Louie Abberley. Our team played like 
heroes in the wet and windy conditions and finished runners-up in their 
Under-16 group, narrowly losing out to champions Fulham. Coach 
Harrison Slater did a sterling job of motivating the players and thanks 
to Cynthia Richards for driving the minibus! I am delighted that parents 
attended to support the players who learned how to compete with 
pride and dignity. It is not only the England team who did themselves 
proud on Saturday! 

Last week, we also had great success in the creative arts as well as an 
exhibition of photographic portraits opened at the Lyric Theatre in 
Hammersmith. Akala and Bevan classes collaborated with Turtle Key 
Arts to produce striking and visually stunning black and white shots of 
themselves and staff. The students showed amazing creativity and 
explored their self-expression with amazing results. This was a  
fantastic project which has contribute to progress in each student’s self
-development. 

On Thursday, all students will spend time with their staff and  
classmates in their new class for 2024-2025 and this will help them 
make connections and build relationships ahead of the new academic 
year. Teachers have also been compiling the end of year reports and 
now SLT are proof-reading them ready to be despatched to you next 
week. They will be sent by Parentmail so watch out for email alerts. If 
you require a paper copy, please contact the school office directly. By 
not posting hard copies to all parents, we are doing our bit in saving 
paper and the planet! Every small gesture contributes to the greater 
goal! 

 

 

Alan Campbell, 

Head Teacher 

 
Stars Of The Week 

 

100% Student Attendance Award 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Outstanding Behaviour Award 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Note: Some parents have not given  
permission for their child’s photo to be used 

in external publications 

 
11th Jul: Transition Day 

12th Jul: PROM 

15th—19th Jul: Culture Week 

19th Jul: International Fair 

24th Jul: End Of Term, finish at 1pm 

2nd & 3rd Sept: INSET DAY 

4th Sept: New term begins, children return 

THE SPACE - a space to share 
The Space is a monthly, online forum for parents/ carers 

PLEASE JOIN US ONLINE @ 11.00 – 11.45am 

THURSDAY 18 JULY   

Please click on the link below to join THE SPACE  @ 11-
11.45am   

Click here to join the meeting  

Meeting ID: 399 641 081 894  
Passcode: xpX5qf  

Important Dates 

Adam Oduja 

Callum Lewis John Osazuwa 

Mohammad  Zaafir 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_YThmYzRjYjItZjVkYS00YjRiLTliZmUtNzQxMjRkYTYzZjc0%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22c666878f-5a43-4eba-99b9-5834b8febb4d%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%2208a07e02-8880-4860-b2f7-82dd789a6edd%22%7d


House Competition: Week Ending 5th July 2024 

Points are awarded for good work and good behaviour, and can be earned for winning competitions 

 

2208 2110 2082 

2094 2186 2404                                                                                                                         

Attendance: Week Ending 28th June 2024 

 

Angelou Class 

84%  

Akala Class 

97%  

Bevan Class 

71%  

Armstrong Class 

71%  

Einstein Class 

92%  

Wilberforce Class 

100%  

Farah Class 

86%  

Franklin Class 

92%  

Nightingale Class 

98%  

Obama Class 

97% 

Rashford  Class 

71%  

Rowling Class 

83%  

Turing  Class 

94%  

Wiltshire Class 

84%  
Wilberforce 

Class! 

Contact us:  

Cambridge School, 61 Bryony Road, London W12 0SP, Tel – 0208 735 0980. Email admin@cambridge.lbhf.sch.uk 

mailto:admin@cambridge.lbhf.sch.uk




 
 

Parent and Carer Sessions on  

Relationships Education 
Cambridge School is working with Tender Education and Arts this year to  

become a Healthy Relationships Champion School! 
 

RE:SET is their Healthy Relationships programme, and they are supporting us to deliver  
relationship education sessions throughout the school. They will also be supporting families in 

how to talk to children about healthy relationships. 
 

 Please join us as Tender will be hosting parent and carer information sessions online and at 
school on the following dates: 10th July.   

Childcare arrangements are in place if you are attending at school.  

See below for the next workshops:  

 

Healthy Relationships Online 

10th July—5:00 - 6:00pm at school 

Or click the link below to join the online session  

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%

3ameeting_ZjJiM2ZkODctYTQ3My00MmQwLTk1Y2MtYjJlMmM2OTIzZTll%40thread.v2/0?context=%

7b%22Tid%22%3a%22cbfe6948-3a1f-4d1c-a288-c7348869a3c4%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22e807aa1c

-3493-4f30-aa51-8892d4e40348%22%7d  

 

 

 

We want to hear from you about what you’d like to know more about! 

Please complete this short survey using Unique ID code: 04544 

Scan the QR code or click on the weblink below. 

https://forms.office.com/e/jrzy93Am2F  

 

 

To find out more about RE:SET, please visit www.tenderreset.org.uk 

To find out more about Tender, please visit www.tender.org.uk 

Thank you! 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ZjJiM2ZkODctYTQ3My00MmQwLTk1Y2MtYjJlMmM2OTIzZTll%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22cbfe6948-3a1f-4d1c-a288-c7348869a3c4%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22e807aa1c-3493-4f30-aa51-8892d4e40348%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ZjJiM2ZkODctYTQ3My00MmQwLTk1Y2MtYjJlMmM2OTIzZTll%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22cbfe6948-3a1f-4d1c-a288-c7348869a3c4%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22e807aa1c-3493-4f30-aa51-8892d4e40348%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ZjJiM2ZkODctYTQ3My00MmQwLTk1Y2MtYjJlMmM2OTIzZTll%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22cbfe6948-3a1f-4d1c-a288-c7348869a3c4%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22e807aa1c-3493-4f30-aa51-8892d4e40348%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ZjJiM2ZkODctYTQ3My00MmQwLTk1Y2MtYjJlMmM2OTIzZTll%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22cbfe6948-3a1f-4d1c-a288-c7348869a3c4%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22e807aa1c-3493-4f30-aa51-8892d4e40348%22%7d
https://forms.office.com/e/jrzy93Am2F
http://www.tenderreset.org.uk
http://www.tender.org.uk


Email any of us if you’re interested in  

joining Cambridge School’s Parent & 

Teacher Association: 

Fran: f.rieger@cambridge.lbhf.sch.uk  

 

Liw o.grzelek@cambridge.lbhf.sch.uk  

 

Pam: p.pike@cambridge.lbhf.sch.uk 


